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21st October 2021 

COSECSA 2021 GRADUATION NOTICE 

 
At their meetings held on 24th September 2021 and 20th October 2021 
respectively, the Council and the Executive Committee, decided that the 
Graduation ceremony for the 2020 and 2021 graduates be held virtually on 
Wednesday 1st December 2021. 
 
We take this opportunity to congratulate you upon your successful 
completion of the COSECSA Fellowship Programme and hereby inform you 
that to graduate and fully become a COSECSA Fellow, you are required to; 
 

• Pay up your graduation fees by 5th November 2021 
• Upon payment submit your high-resolution photos in either a 

COSECSA Graduation Gown or a Professional portrait of yourself, via 
this link; https://forms.gle/8LP2JjfTWAgrPi8TA 

• You can purchase gowns from the College, should you wish to have 
one, please send an email to info@cosecsa.org 

• Alternatively, you can get a gown from a Senior COSECSA Fellow in 
your country. 

• Only those who have paid their Graduation Fees should send their 
photos and will be eligible for the graduation 

 
For 2021 candidates please submit your photos and make payment for 
Graduation fees by 5th November 2021.  Should you not be among the 
candidates that are to graduate after your November 2021 exams, the 
College will carry forward your graduation fees. 
 
This request takes into consideration the need to compile all the graduation 
elements viz a viz the time between your exams and the graduation day.  
 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Stella Itungu 

Chief Operating Officer 
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